
Barham Parish Council – September 2019 InTouch Report 
 
Update on concerns regarding parking on Thornhill Road:  
Sergeant Miah (Hadleigh Safer Neighbourhood team) has visited the nursing home to 
discuss parking issues and a parish councillor has also met with representatives from 
Barham Nursing Home to discuss concerns raised. 
 
Suffolk County Council have informed parish councils that they will no longer be displaying 
bus timetables.  In light of this the parish council will put a link to the Suffolk onboard website 
on the parish website to enable residents to access the timetables quickly. 
 
Ipswich Northern Route’s first consultation on the possible route options has been running 
since 5 July and finishes on 13 September 2019.  If you did not make it to one of the drop 
in sessions details for the routes and consultation can be found at 
https://ipswichnorthernroute.org.uk/.  You can make your comments by 13th September 
either online at https://ipswichnorthernroute.org.uk/have-your-say/consultation/ or a hard 
copy of the consultation questionnaires will be available on request from Suffolk County 
Council customer services 0345 603 1842. 
 
Babergh & Mid Suffolk District Councils Joint Local Plan consultation reminder.  You have 
until 4pm on Monday 30th September to make your comments.  Comments can be made 
electronically through the Councils’ online system at www.babergh.gov.uk/jointlocalplan 
or www.midsuffolk.gov.uk/jointlocalplan; by email to localplan@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk; 
or in writing to Babergh and Mid Suffolk District Councils, Endeavour House, Russell Road, 
Ipswich, Suffolk IP1 2BX. To deliver comments in person please telephone 0300 123 4000 
(option 5 then option 4). 
 
A reminder that the parish councils meeting on Monday 2nd September at 7.30pm will have 
a representative from Suez Wasteplant in attendance to tell us about their future plans. 
 
Barham Parish Councils next meeting is a full council meeting on Monday 7th October at 
7.30pm in the Claydon and Barham Village Hall. 
 
If you would like specific topics discussed at a meeting then please email the Parish Clerk.  
The agendas have to be published at least 3 clear working days before the meeting date, 
therefore, any items received after this time would then be added to the next full council 
meeting. 
 
Barham Parish Council 
Parish Clerk – Jo Culley 
Tel: 07958402335 
Email: barhampc@outlook.com   
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